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The university has been a member of the University Agency of La Francophonie
(AUF) since 11/30/2017, an international organization that includes institutions of
higher education and scientific research that teach in French, either wholly or
partially. The agency includes 990 university institutions spread across 118
countries.

Activities carried out by the department in cooperation with the University Agency
of La Francophonie and the French Embassy in Amman:

1- Participation in the "Choice of the East" event in Beirut to select the French
novel in the "Goncourt" literary competition from the point of view of French
language students in the Middle East; The department has participated annually
in this event since 2017 until now by selecting one of the students who
represents the department at a forum in Beirut.



2- Participation in training courses for students and faculty members conducted
by the University Agency of La Francophonie, the French Embassy and the
French Cultural Institute.

3- The department benefits from the Erasmus Plus agreement signed between
Al-Zaytoonah University and the European Union, where students are selected to
spend a semester at Saint-Louis University in Brussels/Belgium. The department
also receives students from the aforementioned university within the framework
of student exchange. There is also an academic exchange at the faculty level
between the two universities.

4- Through the cultural relations between the university and the French embassy,
students can apply for an Arabic language assistant scholarship in France, where
the student spends a paid academic year studying Arabic in a French school and
practicing the French language.



